
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              
  Paperwork deadline date _____________    Boot Camp Begin Date _______________ 
                                             Mail to: 7111 Monument Drive 
                                                           Grants Pass, OR 97526   
 
 

 
 
 
    
         
                                                             
 
Dear Parents and Recruits,                                                                                                                                     
Welcome to the Camp white Young Marines! We are very happy to have your child join our Young Marine 
unit. 
Boot camp will be challenging, to say the least, but each and every one of your children can make it 
through. Sometimes they just need to believe they can. They will need support from you, the parents, to 
encourage them through. They will meet both physical and mental challenges in boot camp that will 
benefit them throughout their entire life. I guarantee there will be times when they will want to quit and 
you will really feel like the bad guy, but do not let them quit. If they quit they will be quitting on 
themselves. When they finish boot camp the sense of pride they feel and you feel when they walk across 
that stage is tremendous. For many of our Young Marines it is the first time they have actually felt that 
they EARNED the recognition that they are getting.  
 
Please refer to instructions and checklist below prior to your child attending boot camp. 
 

 Boot Camp will be held at the White City Domiciliary in Bldg. 243 
 Please have your recruit arrive at 8:45 a.m. (please no earlier after 1st day) 
 Please arrive back to pick up your child at 1:50 p.m. and to listen to any updates or 

information that may need to be announced. Dismissal of recruits will be 2:00 p.m. 
 Bring water in a bottle with name marked clearly on it. 
 A sack lunch containing no more than they can eat in 20 minutes. (The first day your child 

will be nervous and will eat lighter than normal) Please mark recruit’s name on the outside 

of their lunch bag. Recruit MUST finish their lunches! DO NOT SEND unhealthy items 
such as soda pop, candy, chips, candy, pastries, etc. Nutrition bars are okay. 

 A Ziploc bag containing toothbrush & toothpaste with name clearly written on bag 
 Highlighter pen and a pencil 
 Baseball cap 
 Recruits arrive in black t-shirt, gray sweat tops & gray sweat bottoms. We will size your 

child upon registration and 35.00 payment received. Last name will then be stenciled front 
and back of t-shirt and sweat top. They will then be issued to your child. If you opt to not 
purchase them from unit, you will be responsible for purchasing a set of light gray sweats 
and black t-shirt and have LAST name stenciled on from and back of sweat top (with black 
lettering) and black t-shirt (with white lettering) in 2 inch lettering, 5 inches down from 
neckline. 
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 Each and every time parents are required to sign their child in and out. If someone 
other than yourself is picking up your child we must have a written permission slip! 

 We must have phone numbers where you can be reached at all times when your recruit 
is in our care.  

 If your recruit requires medication while in our care, you must send it in its original bottle 
with original instructions for administering the medication. This must be in a Ziploc bag 
with your recruit’s name clearly marked and any additional instructions written and enclose 

with the medication in bag. 
 ALL paper work must be received by adjutant no later than Saturday prior to 1st day of 

boot camp. All recruits must be registered with National Headquarters prior to attending 
recruit training therefore, it is absolutely necessary we receive all paperwork by deadline 
date. No Young Marine will be allowed to attend without a current physical, a registration 
packet complete with all information, social security number a must for registering your 
child. Questions and assistance should be directed to adjutant. 

 The fee for the program is $250.00 (does not include sweatshirt and sweat bottoms, this 
is a non-refundable additional fee of 35.00 upon registration as stated above). Payments 
may be made in full or as follows: 
A non refundable $50.00 deposit at time of registration, 2nd payment of $50.00 upon 
attending 1st day of boot camp and balance of $150.00 due by 5th week of boot camp. 
Payments arrangements must be directed to the paymaster.  
Make checks payable to Camp White Young Marines 

 Camp White Young Marines request that the parents volunteer 20 hours of  
 their time towards the unit. This can be in the form of finding sponsors for the program, 

sewing, fundraising, making lunches for special events, handing out flyers in parades, etc.  
 Procedure for absences are to call Commanding Officer to be excused and written excuse 

submitted at next training date. 
 BDU uniforms will be issued to your recruit as graduation becomes near. The uniform with 

Young Marine patches may only be worn by a Young Marine, therefore they must graduate 
to wear the uniform. If a Young Marine leaves the program the uniform is to be returned. 

You have made a great decision to sign your child up in this program. The rewards they will receive are 
tremendous. This program is the Marine Corps official drug prevention program. The confidence your 
child will gain from belonging to this program will amaze you. Congratulations on your decision.  
 
In closing, we would like to say welcome to our unit, we are very happy to have you and your child.  
 
Semper fi, 

Sal Blydenburgh 
Sal Blydenburgh, Commanding Officer 




